· Mrs. Song,  Miss Faber, Miss Hageman, Ms. Jubb January 12-16
REMINDERS: 
· Book reports are due Tuesday, January 13th. 
· DIBELS testing will be done this week. The only preparation that you can do for this test is to make sure that you child has had plenty of sleep and a nutritious breakfast.
· Your children have grown!   Please help your child follow our dress code, and make sure their pants are long enough.  
· This Friday, Jan 16th is an Early Release Day - 12:15
· There will be no school next Monday, the 19th. 
· Poem due Friday, January 30th -it’s not too early to begin learning a poem for recitation.
 (
Language Arts
Writing:
 
We are working on writing related sentences and turning them into paragraphs. This 
is
 being done through teacher modeling
 of
 the writing process.
Spelling:
  
Lis
ts: 
49, 50, 51
)





Reading:  
Read Spelling lists 49, 50, 51. The spelling words are progressively becoming more difficult. It is important that the lists are read each night for spelling and reading at least once, if not twice.
We will complete the “Gold Book” this week with the last three stories: “The Gnat and the Bull”, “The Wolf in Sheep’s Clothing”, and “The Silkworm and the Spider”. Please listen to your child read these orally, Mon., Tues., and Wed. nights of this week.  It is imperative that the stories are taken home on the first day we read them, and returned the next day! 

Math:  
· Lesson 74- Representing Numbers Using Base Ten Blocks/Ordering Numbers Using Base Ten Blocks
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Lesson 75-1- Subtracting 3 Facts
· Lesson 76- Identifying the Place Value of a Digit in a Three-Digit Number/Writing a Three-Digit Number/Representing Three-Digit Numbers Pictorially
· Lesson 77- Writing a Three-Digit Number for a Model or Picture/Ordering Three-Digit Numbers/Identifying the Median of a Set of Numbers
· Lesson 75-2- Assessment 14 
Important Math Note: 
After the third quarter progress reports, your child will be expected to complete their math assessments on their own.   Please help your child prepare for this by allowing them to complete as much of the homework as they can on their own.  We would ask that you continue to check their work, but we want them to have more opportunities of working independently.  
Social Studies:  
First Grade News!                                                             Week 21


The test for Unit 4, “Our Changing World,” will be given on Thursday.  The study guide for this test was sent home last Monday.  
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